
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Tuesday 19th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Parents’ Evening - January 2024 
 
At the start of next term, parents and carers will have the opportunity to meet with 
their child’s class teacher to discuss how they are doing in school both socially and 
academically.  
 
There will be an opportunity to ask questions and to look at your child’s books.  
 
Parents’ Evening will take place on the following days: 
 
 
Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4  
Tuesday 9th January 2024 and Wednesday 10th January 2024 
  
Year 5 and Year 6 
Wednesday 10th January 2024 and Thursday 11th January 2024  
 
 
Please book your appointment via E-Schools. The booking window will open on 
Wednesday 3rd January at 1pm.  
 
If you need any help with this, please contact the school office. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Arnold 
Senior Head of School 
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